
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

McDowell Guardian ad Litem  

McDowell Guardian ad Litem is looking for 

individuals who have a heart for children and want 

to be a voice for abused and neglected children in 

foster care. New training classes begin May 22nd 

at the McDowell courthouse.  

Please call for a volunteer application and to 

schedule an interview at our office before training 

classes begin.  

For more information contact Emily Shirley at  

442-2679 or apply online at ww.volunteerforgal.org 

 

 

 


